
January TA Topics for 10th Grade TA 
 

o Counselors will be meeting with you during your English class 
to talk about classes that are available for you to register for 
next year 
 
 Begin thinking about the core and elective classes you 

would like to take next year. Talk to your teachers about 
classes that they see as a good fit for you. Talk to your 
parents about classes they think are a good fit for your 
potential career.  
 

o After you have picked your classes counselors will be 
registering you for the classes that you picked during your 
English class. 
 

o Your parents will see a copy of these classes at parent teacher 
conferences  


